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10th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 22nd March 2022, Year 4 will be visiting the church of St. Martin in the Wood, 
on Queens Road in Hiltingbury.  4S and 4CO will go in the morning while 4P will go in the 
afternoon, with all classes being in school at lunch time as normal. 
 
Class Departure Times: 
4S – 9am 
4CO – 10am 
4P – 1pm 
 
This trip is to tie in with our Easter religious education unit on ‘sacrifice’, and enable the 
children to explore what this means in a Christian context.  As always with RE, the aim is to 
enable children to find out more about others’ beliefs to develop understanding, while 
respecting that the children themselves may hold a different set of beliefs. We will not be 
participating in worship. 
 
Please complete this Google Form to give permission for your child to participate. We 
would also appreciate parent helpers to assist with the walk to the church and back.  
Please indicate on the form if you are able to help and at which time. If your help is 
required, your child’s teacher will be in contact with you via email to confirm this. 
 
Children will wear their normal school uniform but please ensure they have a coat in school 
that day. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

The Year 4 Team 
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